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Teaching Your Staff About Nutrition  
Questions from Participants 

Can we present the material you have on the website and receive credit for 
ourselves and our employees? 

Yes, you can use the material to train your staff and as long as you keep records it can 
be used for professional standards requirements. 

I have a staff of less than twenty is there a template to keep track of professional 
standards hours? 

The USDA provides a tool to keep track of the professional standards hours which can 
be found on our website under external resources. Our next webinar taking place in 
April 5th 2017 titled, Using Cal-Pro-NET Resources to Meet Professional Standards will 
provide information on different tools and methods for keeping track of hours.  

We use a tracking program is this enough to present to our auditor for review? 

Please contact your CNC for more information. 

May we use the Focus on Food Newsletter on our website for parents? 

Yes, you are free to do so, but we do ask that you credit the Center for Nutrition in 
Schools and provide a link back to our website. 


